McKowNVILLE IMPROVEMENT ASSOCIATION

McKownviLLg, ALBANY, N. Y.

June 13, 1934,

To The Property Owners of McKownville:

A serious problem has arisen as the result of
complaints filed with the State Board of Health concerning our
sewerage system. We are informed that if the existing conditions
are not corrected each property owner using present system would
be notified to disconnect or be called upon to pay a considerable
sum toward a disposal plant, the cost of which would be almost
prohibitive to the average householder.

The Improvement Association, ever mindful of the
interests of our community, have formulated a plan to overcome
satisfactorily the objections raised at a very small cost. The
Officers and Board of Directors at a meeting called for the pur-
pose offered to explain this plan personally to the effected
property owners, The question will be discussed also at the
next monthly meeting of the Improvement Association June 19th
at Firemen's Rooms,

This is a matter of utmost importance and it will
be to your bhenefit to co=operate with the members of the Associat=-
ion both in the matter of talking the proposition over with the
men who have 8o generously offered their services—in taking up
the facts with you personally as well as attending the meeting.

Do your Part!

Respectfully,
John F, Feldman, President

Mary M, Frederick, Secretary.



